
 

 

Unitarian Universalist Fellowship of Los Gatos 
Renewing Ourselves to Act for Goodness 

Sunday, April 15, 2018 
Rev. Fa Jun, Minister 

Robb Stolberg, Worship Associate 
We welcome everyone into our community, without regard to race, 

gender, age, color, national origin, ethnic background, socio-economic 
status, marital status, disability, sexual orientation or gender identity. 

Turn off phone, pls. Our sound tech has headsets for hearing impaired. 

Order of Service 
Musical Prelude 
Welcoming Hymn #1009 “Meditation on Breathing” 
Opening Words, Chalice Lighting 
Hymn #1031 “Filled with Lovingkindness” 
Sing Children to Class “Go Now in Peace” 
Announcements 
Candles of Joys & Concerns 
Hymn #184 “Be Ye Lamps unto Yourselves” 
Offertory 
Sermon “Buddha on Death and Taxes” 
Closing Hymn “Dedication of the Merit” 
Sung Benediction “Joy, Love, Peace In Our Hearts” 

Thank you for sharing our service today. 
Join us for refreshments and conversation. 

Dear IRS, 
I am writing to 
you to cancel 
my subscription. 
Please remove 
me from your 
mailing list. 
⎼ Snoopy 



 

15980 blossom hill rd. õ www.uuflg.org õ (408) 358-1212 õ admin@uuflg.org 

Today’s Volunteers   
Greeters: Traci & Steve Cakebread; Sound: 
Albert James; Beverages setup: Jim Beebe; 
Snacks: Doug Groom, Katie Rall; Social Hour 
Cleanup: Jeanie Trigg, Christina & Jerry Morgan 

Annual Giving Campaign Underway; 4/21 Celebration of Generosity: 
Potluck & Concert – Our 2018-2019 Giving Campaign kicked off April 1. 
Help our Generosity Tree bloom with your pledge. Each leaf represents 
$1,000 toward our goal of $86,000. Do your part to make it greener! 
Pledge cards are in the foyer to complete and hand to Ann Campbell, 
Donna Brewer or Laurie Roberts of our Finance Committee. Then Sat., 
4/21, 530-9p, join us for an evening of fun and fellowship to celebrate the 
time, talents and treasure of UUFLG members and friends as the 
Campaign draws to a close. After dinner, our talented Dave Coldren will 
entertain us with song in the sanctuary. 

Share-the-Plate Beneficiary, 4/22 – This month, the 4/22 offertory (except 
checks and envelopes marked “pledge”) will go to the Unitarian 
Universalist Ministry for Earth. UUMFE provides UUs with organized ways 
to connect energy, ideas and information about how their lives relate to the 
living Earth, environmental justice and future generations. www.uumfe.org. 

“Learning from Our Losses, to Better Love Our World” Sun., 4/22, 10:30a 
Today is Earth Day, and this is a difficult era for those who love our planetary 
Mom. What can we do to deal with recent setbacks to ecology and other 
humanitarian causes? Rev. Chris Schriner believes we can learn from our 
defeats and fight back skillfully against the forces of cynicism and greed. 
Chris is Minister Emeritus of Mission Peak UU Congregation in Fremont. 
He is also a retired psychotherapist, and the author of six books including 
Do Think Twice: Provocative Reflections on Age-Old Questions.  

Our Mission 
think about the meaning of our lives   grow spiritually 

care for each other   act to make a better place 
honor how all living things connect 


